
 
 

Gawcott Newsletter 
                            

        The July/August 2024 newsletter is supported by   
 

 

  

 



 

Gawcott Village Hall  
Centenary Summer 2024 
This is a wonderful adult only event taking place in the village hall 
from 7-10pm on Saturday 7

th
 September.  

We are celebrating 100 years of the village hall which opened in 
1924. If you are able please wear something that is black and gold 
or maybe something 1920’s themed, but it is not compulsory, we 
just want you to come and have fun and celebrate the centenary! 

There will only be 70 tickets available so please buy or reserve your tickets NOW by contacting 
Nicky at nicolablacker22@sky.com or 07928 712271or kimshorne @talktalk.net or Jennie Smith. 

Tickets cost £10 each and this includes a welcome celebratory drink and some cocktail snacks 
on the tables, you may also  bring your own drinks and more food if you wish.  

Glasses and plates will be provided.  

We will be entertained by Minnie & The Moochers a fantastic band playing music from the 1920’s 
and beyond.  

Raffle tickets will be on sale and any money raised will go towards the much needed improve-
ments to your village hall. 

Gawcott Village Hall 
Centenary Summer 2024 
 
The Raffle books or tickets are now on sale from all village 
groups and churches until 7th September or please contact 
Nicky on 07928 712271 or nicolablacker22@sky.com or Kim at 
kimshorne@talktalk.net now for your tickets or call at The Old 
House, Main Street (by the bus stop & opposite the church) as 
Steve Britton has tickets there. 
 
Please sell them to your neighbours, friends and family so we 
can help improve your village hall! 
 
Tickets are £1 each or £5 for a book of tickets. 
 
Many wonderful prizes including £100 cash, hampers, meals or days out, beauty vouchers, car 
service vouchers, bouquet flowers, a celebration cake and many more! 
 
Many have been kindly donated by local businesses, so if you, or someone you know can donate 
something please get in touch with us a.s.a.p. 
 
The Raffle will be drawn in the village hall at The Centenary Family Fun Day at 4pm on Sunday 
8th September so please put the date in your diary to make sure you are there. 
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  Want to book Gawcott Village Hall? 

 
To book the Village Hall please email  

Mandy Minney on 
 gawcottvhall@gmail.com 

Thank you  

Gawcott Methodist Chapel 
 

Weekly services continue at 6pm on Sunday 
evenings. We have a mixture of services, either 
formal ones lead by clergy or more casual own 
arrangements involving members of the Chapel. 
Visitors are very welcome at all services.   
 

Coffee Café 
 
The Coffee Café is held every Thursday morning in 
Gawcott Methodist Chapel from 10.00 am until 12 noon. 
Come along and join us for a nice cuppa and biscuits, or a 
hot buttered toasted tea cake. A chance to chat with old 
friends, and to make new ones. Everyone welcome. There 
is no charge for refreshments, but donations to chapel 
funds are always gratefully received. 

Gawcott Toddler Group 
 

The group meet every Thursday afternoon during 
term time from 1.15 pm until 2.45 pm in the 
Chapel. We have some lovely toys, we provide 
snacks for the children and refreshments for the 
adults. New members are always welcome, the 
more the merrier. Come along with your bump, 
baby or toddler, you’ll be most welcome. If you do 
come and decide that this is not the group for 
you, why not give us some suggestions as to what 
you would like, we are always happy to listen and 
make changes. 

GAWCOTT FRIENDSHIP CLUB 
Hi all,  
 

Last month we met in the village hall, to enjoy a 

get together for a few games of Bingo ,followed by 

a nice cup of tea and cake.Our July meeting is an-

other trip, this time to an outlet Centre at Spring-

field  near  Spalding, hope the weather is on our 

side as we are still waiting for summer. Our august 

meeting will be in the Hall for a Cream Tea and 

entertainment, looking forward to both events, if 

you would like the trip ring Joy to see if there are 

still seats available - 07936503334, 
  

For any information please contact 

 Sally 07711884615 

 Pete 07748527948 

 Joy 07936503334  

 Sylvia 07936033568 

 

 

PADBURY TENNIS CLUB 
 WELCOMES NEW MEMBERS 

 

Now that spring is around the corner Padbury 
Tennis Club welcomes new members of all    
ages at our Tuesday (7pm) and Saturday (4pm) 
social mix ins.   
  
The club will also be fielding a team in the MK 
Tennis League again this year, with pre-season 
training with our resident coach Ed Harwood.  
Ed continues to offer junior coaching on      
Tuesday evenings and has a adult groups on a    
Wednesday evening. He is also available for 
one-to-one coaching. 
  
The club always welcomes new members of 
any ability so why not come and give tennis  
a try!   
 
If interested, drop Dave a message on  
padburytcmemb@gmail.com 

mailto:padburytcmemb@gmail.com


 

There are 2 public access Defibrillator Heart Restarters in 
Gawcott. These are located at the Village Hall and the      

Richard Roper Fields.  

Nexus Fostering urgently needs the 
residents of Gawcott-with-Lenborough 

to help local children by becoming    
foster carers. The  situation is critical, 
with hundreds of children and young 
people in   desperate need of a foster 

family.   Your help is crucial in addressing the national 
shortage of foster carers.  
 
Children from 0-18 are looking for foster homes and 
would need an adult around to support them day to 
day. This includes sibling groups, teenagers, parent and 
child fostering and also caring for unaccompanied     
asylum-seeking children. Nexus Fostering welcomes 
individuals of all ages, genders, religions, and ethnici-
ties to apply. We value diversity and are looking for    
people who genuinely want to make a difference in a 
child's life. Many children enter foster care through no 
fault of their own and need someone with patience, 
kindness, and dedication to help them experience the 
childhood they deserve.  
 
At Nexus Fostering, we have a passionate and friendly 
team of professionals who support our foster carers 
and young people 24/7, 365 days a year. Could you be-
come a foster carer? Contact us for an informal chat to 
find out how you can make a difference in a child's 
life.    
 
Phone – 0208 864 6040   
Website – www.nexusfostering.co.uk  

http://www.nexusfostering.co.uk


 

To contact the editor  please email Gawcottnewsletter@gmail.com 
 

Deadline for the September issue is August 20th  
 Thank you  



 

Hillier and Prendergast Acoustic Band 
 

Saturday 26th October 2024 
 

Holy Trinity Church 
 

£15.00  
 

7.30pm  
(doors open 7pm) 

 

Bring your own drinks /  
glasses and food  

(all seated at tables)  
 

Raffle 
                
                In aid of church repairs  

 
        Phone Susan on 07771666193  

  Have you ever considered being a school governor? 
 
 
 
   
 
 

Would you like to shape the future 
for the next generation?  
 
Do you have valuable / professional 
skills you can offer? 
 
Are you committed to contributing 
to your local community?  

If you answered YES to any of the above please get in touch via email 
office@roundwood.bucks.sch.uk where an appointment will be made with the 
Chair of Governors to discuss the role in more detail and attend a tour of the 
school.   
 
Being a governor is a rewarding way of making a voluntary contribution to the lives 
of young people. Roundwood Primary are looking to appoint a number of new gov-
ernors and we’d be delighted if members of our local community joined our 
board.  
 
We welcome anyone who is interested in school governance 
and full training and support will be provided.  All new             
governors must complete safeguarding checks.  


